
MEMORANDUM FROM THE UNDERSECRETARY 


TO All Bureau Directors and Heads of Attached Agency 

SUBJECT : Orientation on Recent Developments in Foreign and Local 
Scholarship Programs (FLSP) 

DATE SEP 0 6 2005 

As part of its continuing efforts to respond to the growing demands of the 
environment and natural resources sector through responsive management of the 
DENR's scholarship program, the Human Resource Development Service (HRDS) 
will implement the above-mentioned activity. 

Its general objective is to increase awareness among the administrative, personnel and 
human resource development officers on the DENR foreign and local scholarship 
programs particularly on recent policies and issuances as well as issues and concerns 
needing further clarification. Ms. Rachel dG. Pano of HRDS will coordinate with you 
on the matter. She can also be contacted at Tel. Nos. 927-7096 and 929-6626 local 
2108. 

For your information. 


